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ADDENDUM NO. 2 

 
TOWN OF FUNKSTOWN, MARYLAND 

SANITARY SEWER COLLECTION SYSTEM REHABILITATION 

In accordance with the requirements of the “Instructions to Bidders”, this Addendum shall be 
attached to and become a part of the Contract Documents for the above referenced project. 

 
 

Pre-Bid Questions from Contractors 
 

Question 1. The manhole lining manufacturer recommends material testing as well as 
a visual inspection for active leaks, will that be acceptable for manhole 
testing? 

 
Response: Visual inspection and Testing are required. Testing shall be in 
accordance with the manufacturer’s written instructions. 

 
Question 2.  Will the lining be directly into the pump stations wet wells? Or, are we 

stopping at the nearest manhole upstream/downstream of the pumping 
station? 

 
Response: Lining will be completed into the pump stations. 

 
Concerning the Project Manual 

 

None. 
 

Miscellaneous 
 

 
None. 

 
END OF ADDENDUM NO. 2 

BIDDERS MUST ACKNOWLEDGE RECEIPT OF THIS ADDENDUM IN THE SPECIFIED 
PLACE ON THE BID FORM. THE ABSENCE OF THIS ACKNOWLEDGMENT WILL BE 
CAUSE FOR REJECTION OF THE BID. 
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